
 

 
 
 
 
 
                            16th January, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
In spring of 2023 the EA’s SEND Transformation Team hosted a series of online engagement events which 
set out our plans to reform key aspects of Northern Ireland’s special educational needs and disability 
support system. 
 
I would now like to invite you to attend one of a series of similar online events regarding a new model of 
support for children and young people who are at Stage 2 of the SEND Code of Practice (i.e. who do not 
have a statement of SEN). The new model focuses on providing earlier intervention and making that 
support easier to access and our intention is that it should be rolled out from September 2024. 
 
We will be holding sessions at various times in an attempt to accommodate as many personal 
circumstances as possible. Please choose the time and date that suits you best and follow the link to 
register your attendance.  

 
• Tuesday 23rd January – 1-2:30pm 
• Tuesday 23rd January – 6:30-8pm 
• Wednesday 24th January – 10:30am-12pm 
• Wednesday 24th January – 7-8:30pm 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 

 
 
Peter Boyd 
 
SEND Transformation Programme Director 
Children and Young People’s Services 
Education Authority 
 
Email: sendtransformation@eani.org.uk 
 
 

 
 

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/6a5373dc-bc0c-4f13-8565-cc20e57e79a8@4a695096-f56b-42aa-ab88-b69794bfa0c4
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/f67c6808-3668-4b7a-9e28-35e6bc471b24@4a695096-f56b-42aa-ab88-b69794bfa0c4
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/1b20774f-bad4-4420-adc1-5a6c15ebd2c0@4a695096-f56b-42aa-ab88-b69794bfa0c4
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/a6672803-0951-4e99-91d3-66352f3264c9@4a695096-f56b-42aa-ab88-b69794bfa0c4

